Faculty of Nursing

Chiang Mai University



คณะพยาบาลศาสตร์ มหาวิทยาลัยเชียงใหม่ 2 June 2023

Ms. Ting Yuan School of Nursing Wannan Medical College P.R. China

Dear Ms. Ting Yuan,

We are pleased to inform you that the Faculty of Nursing, Chiang Mai University is honored to invite you to visit our Faculty of Nursing for one year from September 2023 to September 2024 to conduct academic research. While you are at the Faculty of Nursing, you will be supervised by Associate Professor Dr. Nantaporn Sansiriphun. Wannan Medical College will cover your costs of living, traveling, and all other related study fees during your stay at the Faculty of Nursing, Chiang Mai University.

Should you accept, we look forward to welcoming you to the Faculty of Nursing, Chiang Mai University and Chiang Mai, Thailand. If there are any questions regarding this visit, please contact Asst. Prof. Dr. Jutarat Mesukko, PhD, RN, Associate Dean responsible for Research, Innovation and Global Mission Integration at jutarat.m@cmu.ac.th.

Sincerely,

Thanee Kaewthummanukul, PhD, RN

Dean, Faculty of Nursing

Chiang Mai University Thailand Grant

www.nurse.cmu.ac.th